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Gerardo Marquez, Principal- Dr. Brian T. Woods, Superinfendent

Dear Student,
We look forward to you starting or continuing your educational journey at Brennan HS.

We have accomplished so much these first 6 years. Now it is time to start thinking about
next year.

As you select your classes for the 2016-2017 school year, there are several important
items to keep in mind. The goal of Brennan HS is to prepare all students for college. In
order to accomplish this goal, you should take Pre-AP, AP, and Dual Credit courses.
Another goal is for all students to be involved in at least one extra-curricular activity such
as Athletics, Orchestra, Choir, Band, Theatre, Pep Squad, AFJROTC and/or many of the
other clubs and organizations that are available for Brennan students.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR CHANGING COURSES:

o The courses you selected earlier this year are listed on the back of this paper.

o To request a course change, draw a line through the course you wish to drop and
write in the new course number/course name you wish to add. Course cards are
located in the counseling office and under Individualized Student Planning on the
Brennan Counseling Department website at
http://brennancounseling. weebly.com/individual-planning.html

o Please remember elective classes fill up fast and all course selection changes must
be turned in to the counseling office by June 2™, Changes after that date will
require Administrative approval. If there are no changes, it is not necessary to
return this form.

¢ Please return all course changes to your current campus counselor.

ALL COURSE SELECTION CHANGES DUE BY JUNE 2NP,

Students will receive their official schedules during Prep Days on August 9 and 10™,
Prep Day information will be posted on the campus website along with information about
the August 11 Freshmen Cub Camp.

http://nisd.net/brennan/
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